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Educating Hearts, Minds, and Spirits to Become Future Servant Leaders

Visit our Website

CKS COVID-19
Updates

CKS E-Learning
Guidelines

Did you know?
Thursday is a CKS Spirit Day! Send in
your photos to RHudson@cks.org if you
would like your photo on the CKS
Facebook page.

Check here for Recommended Guidelines:

CDC TRAVEL INFORMATION

Click here for Updates:
Texas Department of Health

and Human Services

CKS Spiritual Resources -
Click Here

CKS Biweekly Newsletter
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http://www.cks.org
http://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/9dda3b95-b32f-4c64-af12-f75f403bde6c.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/9dda3b95-b32f-4c64-af12-f75f403bde6c.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
https://www.dshs.state.tx.us/coronavirus/
http://www.cks.org/about-us/spiritual.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/spiritual.cfm


​School Calendar

Click here

A special thank you
to the CKS

Advisory Council
and CKSPA for all
that you do to

support the CKS
mission!

Please submit information that you would
like included in the next newsletter via
email to cksnews@cks.org by
Thursday, April 2nd, at 12noon for the
​April 6th publication.
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http://www.cks.org/calendar/
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